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This factsheet provides information about the planned highways surveys taking place at Canvey Island.  

 

We are telling you about the upcoming highways 

surveys taking place on Canvey Island. 

The surveys will be conducted by Ridge, and they will 

record the conditions of the highway network leading 

to the construction areas for our works. These works 

will renew and improve the erosion protection on the 

seaward face of the tidal defences, known as 

revetment. During the surveys, the team will take 

photographs to assess the current highway conditions.  

They will cover the following areas:  

• The Thorney Bay Road south of and including 

from the vehicular maintenance access to The 

Wooden Park only 

• Western Esplanade; Furtherwick Road between 

Eastern Esplanade and Western Esplanade 

only 

• Eastern Esplanade and Marine Parade 

• The main compound location, eastern end of 

Eastern Esplanade, south of Athol Close 

• Satellite compound 1, south of Western 

Esplanade 

• Materials storage area, north-eastern corner of 

Wooden Park, Thorney Bay 

The surveys will be carried out on foot from the 

existing pavement and will not impact traffic flow. 

They will also be non-intrusive and will not create any 

additional noise and do not require any digging.  

 

The Canvey Island southern shoreline revetment 

project will maintain the existing high level of tidal 

flood risk protection to thousands of homes, 

businesses, and infrastructure on Canvey Island into 

the future. Further details can be found at this website:  

https://consult.environment-agency.gov.uk/east-

anglia-c-e/canvey-southern-shoreline-project/ 

 

   The surveys will start on 28th November and the work  

   will be completed by 1st December. 

           The team will be working from 8am to 4pm. 

   If you would like to know more, please contact the  

   Community Manager using the details below: 

 

Param Kingston-Kaur, Community Manager 

Email: team2100canveyrevetment@jacobs.com 

All our proposed future activity on-site is taking place 

within our Thames Estuary Asset Management 

(TEAM) 2100 programme. TEAM2100 is a 10-year 

programme of works to refurbish and replace 

existing tidal flood defences, one of the key first steps 

in delivering our Thames Estuary 2100 plan.  

Our vision of how tidal flood risk management will be 

delivered across the Thames Estuary and is available 

to view via the website below: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/tham

es-estuary-2100-te2100 

       What are we telling you about? 

      Why are we doing this work? 

When will the work take place? 

How can I find out more? 
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